
REDEVELOPMENT OF 1125 SPRING ROAD 
(Former Hebrew Home and Robeson School) 

 

  Be part of the discussion regarding the 
redevelopment of 1125 Spring Road at the 7pm 
Wednesday, July 9th Advisory Neighborhood 
Commissions (ANC): 
 
Ward 1A- Meeting Location: Harriet Tubman 
Elementary School, 3101 13th Street, NW 
 
Ward 4C - Meeting Location: Petworth Library 
4200 Kansas Avenue, NW 
 

Friends of the Former Hebrew Home 
Our Mission: 
FFHH brings together local residents and voters concerned about redevelopment of the former Hebrew 
Home and Robeson School. Together we ensure our voice is heard by our elected officials.  As a 
neighborhood, we have the power and responsibility to come together to advocate on issues that could 
impact our future. Take action today and support our neighborhood. 
 
Our Proposal: 

 Deputy Mayor for Planning and Economic Development (DMPED) must redevelop both sites, not D.C. 
Housing Authority (DCHA) 

 20/80 mix: 20% affordable senior and family units and 80% market-rate equity/ownership units 

 Ample affordable resident parking on premises 
 
D.C. Administration’s current proposal: 

 DCHA to develop 300+ Low Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC) units with no market-rate units (aka: 

100% public housing) (note: the Robeson School can be torn down and replaced with a building of up to 

6 stories) 

 No on-site parking  

 
 
We encourage you to join our campaign.  Please attend the Wednesday, July 9th ANC Meetings for either 
Ward 1A or Ward 4C to learn more. 
 
 
 

 

To join up with your neighbors on this effort please request membership to google group: 

friends-of-the-former-hebrew-home@googlegroups.com 
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